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Northland Constructors will begin working on the project starting on Monday April 11, 2016. 

 
The following construction activities will be worked on next week: 

 
 Traffic control  

 Excavation and backfilling near the bridge 

 Concrete pours for sidewalk and rail on the bridge 

 Please drive with caution in the construction zone  

  Traffic changes expected this week: 
Traffic will be placed in a single lane from 77th ave west to 70th ave west . 

Delays can be expected during certain work activities 

Work remaining this year. 

The work remaining is generally on the south side of the road on the east bound lanes. 

New curb, sidewalk and bituminous pavement remain. The bridge area work includes curb, 

sidewalk, railings, and a wearing course. The work under the bridge was completed during 

the winter. 

 
Contact information about the project: 
MnDOT Project website  http://www.dot.state.mn.us/d1/projects/Hwy23grand/index.html 

You can sign up on the web site for contacts and an e mail will be sent as project changes are 
updated. Updates will be posted weekly or as major changes to traffic occur on the project.  
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